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Terminal-to-Network Interface for Megalink™
ISDN Primary Rate Interface (PRI) – TCI 

Stentor, on behalf of TELUS Communications Inc. (TCI), announces the
withdrawal of "Permanently Connected B-Channels" in conjunction with its
Megalink™ service. Megalink™ service has been previously disclosed in
Stentor Industry Advisory SIA-4o, dated October 17, 1997. The withdrawal
is due to lack of demand for this capability.

Compatibility Impact:
None.
No "Permanently Connected B-Channels" are currently in service within the
Company's territory.

Documentation:
Reference to "Permanently Connected B-Channels" is contained in Stentor
document ID-0031, TELUS Communications Inc., "DMS-100™
Terminal-to-Network Interface for Megalink™, ISDN Primary Rate Interface
(PRI)", dated October 1997. Specifically, the change affects Section 2.0,
second paragraph, and Section 3.4.2-2., where support for "Permanently
Connected B-Channels" has been removed. Stentor document ID-0031
has been updated to reflect these changes in its September 1998 issue.

Stentor will invoice recipients $65 each for hard copies of Stentor document
ID-0031. Holders of Stentor document ID-0031 can obtain hard copies of
the updated document for the update price of $20. Stentor document
ID-0031 can also be downloaded from the web at
http://www.stentor.ca/disclosure at a reduced price. Please note that the
prices are subject to change without notice.

For further information on the service and to order documents, please
contact:

Stentor Resource Centre Inc.
Director – Interface Standards Research
160 Elgin Street, Room 480
Ottawa, Ontario, K1G 3J4  Canada 

Tel:  (in Canada) 1-800-265-6608
Tel:  (Worldwide) (613) 781-6816
Fax:  (613) 781-6454
e-mail:  disclosure@stentor.ca 
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